Waukesha County Health Department and School District of Menomonee Falls

Menomonee Falls Youth Basketball Health and Safety Plan

Program Description:

Menomonee Falls Youth Basketball Association—We are a youth basketball program for boys and girls
ranging in age from 3rd grade through 8th grade. The program runs from September 15th, 2020 through
March 1, 2021. The facilities our program would use are school gyms, with approximately 12 players per
court, or 24 players for two gyms.

Safety plan:

Players will be grouped with no more than 10-12 players per court.

Players will in most cases be grouped with other players similar to their home geographic
location.

A waiver to participate must be signed by the parent.
Players will need to take their temperature at home prior to coming to the gym.
Players are to bring their own basketballs.

Disinfecting basketballs and equipment will take place, however the use of “shared” basketballs
might happen.

Players must wear masks upon entering the building and while playing.
Drop-off/entry and exit instructions will be provided for each facility.

If any player or coach has a fever or any other symptoms of illness, they should not attend
events. (Symptoms provided on waiver)

Players and coaches are to wash their hands/use hand sanitizer immediately before and after in
person play. (players can bring their own alcohol-based sanitizer, at least 60% alcohol, but this
will also be provided)

Players and coaches should bring their own labeled water bottles. Water fountains will not be
available for use.

No more than two people in the restroom at any time.

Players and coaches are to remain socially distant pre and post-practice. (while getting ready and
preparing to leave practice)

Adequate time will be given so players and coaches from the previous practice can exit the
facility prior to the following team'’s entrance.

Players should bring their own towel to wipe sweat regularly.

Drills will be done in small groups of players with limited amount of work being done in a full
court setting.

For league games there will be limited to no fans allowed which will be determined at a later
date with current county and local health metrics guiding the decisions.






